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To keep gliding affordable and help our club thrive, we need members to be involved in 

running the club. The more people involved, the more we can achieve. Many hands do make 

lighter work.  

We want members to contribute to the areas in which they are most likely to make an 

impact or where they want to learn new things.   

If you cannot contribute or the level of your contribution is limited because of where you are 

on your life journey, that is understood.  However, please email the Club Secretary.  

Members of solo standard and above are expected to align themselves with one airside task 

(instructing, launch director or winch driving) or a landside area (airfield and grounds, 

infrastructure, marketing, winch maintenance, etc.).   

Members involved in rostered roles (instructor, launch director and winch driver) should not 

be rostered more than once a month. Ideally, this should be once every five weeks.  

Committee members are already making significant contributions; they are not required to 

have rostered roles.   

 

Approved by the committee. 
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